
Dear SJR Families,

It has been an awesome week for the students at SJR!  We welcomed Rachel from the Barnhill
Preserve who taught us about some adorable and/or interesting animals (depending on your point
of view!)  This was the first time for this assembly and the students gave it rave reviews.  

Monsignor Beisel and Father Bornonaro were at school on Friday to distribute report cards to
grades 3-8.  I had the pleasure of distributing the report cards for grades K-2.  We are so lucky to
have the support of two wonderful pastors and parishes!  For those of you who were not able to
make the "State of the School" address,  the parishes not only support our school  with spiritual
leadership, but they also contribute substantially to the financial stability of the school.   Please
remember to support the life of the parish through your weekly contributions at Mass.

Friday was also SJR's very own "March Madness."  Mrs. McReynolds, our Physical Education
teacher, had the students ready to play.  Grades 5 and 6 and 7 and 8 played some impressive
basketball and the younger buddy classes had a great time cheering them on!  It was a fabulous
day of competitive basketball - one of my favorite SJR traditions.

A reminder for this week...If you haven't already, please remember to re-enroll your child via our
new online system.  If you are having any difficulty, please reach out to me directly.  I'd be happy to
walk you through the process if that would be helpful.  Please complete this task by the end of the
month.  Thank you!  
Mrs. Durkin

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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You are welcome to come play/learn to play
pickleball with Mrs. McReynolds on Friday,
March 31st.  Drop in between 4:00-6:00p.m. 
 No experience necessary!  This is for the
grown ups only....

Come Play Pickleball!



Home and School News
Thank you so much to everyone who supported our SJR
Spirit Night fundraiser last night!

Celebrate spring by signing up to be involved with SJR
R.A.C.E. night. This is a family-friendly fundraiser for St.
Joseph/St. Robert School. You can get involved in a
number of ways.

Register for the event: https://runsignup.com/sjr5k
Current and former SJR students as well as siblings of
current SJR students (ages 17 and under) can participate
in any event for $15. Children aged three and under can
participate at no cost. Discount will be applied at
checkout on RunSignup.

Volunteer before or during the event:
https://runsignup.com/Race/Volunteer/PA/Warrington/SJ
R5K

Become a sponsor: https://www.stjstr.org/wp-
content/uploads/2023/02/Sponsorship-Form-2023.pdf

More info? https://www.stjstr.org/5k/

Other Upcoming Events:
April 1st: Sweetheart dance. 
April 12th: Phillies home opener picnic. 
April 25th: Last HSA meeting 7pm in the cafeteria 

Look for a flyer sharing a special Earth Day Poster activity
to come home with your child later this week!

https://runsignup.com/sjr5k
https://runsignup.com/Race/Volunteer/PA/Warrington/SJR5K
https://www.stjstr.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Sponsorship-Form-2023.pdf
https://www.stjstr.org/5k/


From the Office of
Advancement

Sjr will have a table in Valley Square for
the Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April
1st.  Come join in the fun and be sure to
stop by the table to say, "Hello!"

A reminder, as we begin planning for
next year, that joining the EITC program
is a great way to support our school all
while saving yourself taxes!  Please join
an informational webinar to find out
more.  Specific questions can be
addressed to Kathy Williamson at
school.

Please be sure to complete your
enrollment paperwork before the end of
March.  We are busy preparing for the
new school year!

Thank you!



I was asked to share the information below with our middle school families.


